
PATRICK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Hunt Military Communities 
celebrates the youngest members 
of our communities. The smallest 
warriors, the children, often make 
some of the most significant sacri-
fices moving from state to state, 
school to school, and having 
parents deployed for long periods, 
along with the myriad other 
challenges military families face. 

We are proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous 
strength and resiliency children of our military families display. 
To recognize military children, we have launched our 2nd 
annual “Hunt Little Heroes.” We ask that your children share 
stories of what they think it takes to be a hero and how they’ve 
been a positive in-uence in their community. Applicants are 
asked to submit a 300-word essay, a video no longer than 2 
minutes, or a drawing telling their “Hero Story” in their own 
unique way. For the “younger” heroes, a photo with a short 
caption may also be submitted. All applicants will receive a 
complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape and mask. We will select 
the top three submissions and give a cash prize to each. 
Applicants can visit https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/
huntheroesscholarship/ to see if they qualify, and to submit 
their story. From all of us here at HMC, thank you for your 
service and sacrifice.  

  

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 
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Welcome Janene Ford! 

Janene grew up in Muskogee, OK and later 
moved to Jacksonville FL!  She met her 
husband and joined the proud group of 
Military Spouses.  Her husband has served 
28 years in the US Navy and soon to retire.  

She has raised 4 beautiful girls and now has 
5 beautiful grandchildren (4 boys and 1 girl).  Marriage to  
Johnny grew her family to 4 additional children and 3 more 
grandbabies (2 boys and 1 girl).  She has a full family and prays 
that they never get the honor of all of them being in their home 
at the same time!   She can only imagine that being a great 
time.   

Janene has her BSA and is currently working on her 
MBA.   Although she doesn’t have any pets at this time, she 
does enjoy animals (dogs) and being outside with nature. 

She brings with her 7 years of MHO experience, and working 
with Navy families.  She enjoys working with military families 
and  the camaraderie of getting to know the families and the 
history behind their journey or path in the military.   

MARCH EVENTS: *Current Residents only*  
Facebook Contests:  See online posts for details. 

 March 2nd:  Coloring Contest Starts 

 March 11th: Pet of the Month Contest Starts 

 March 22nd: Yard of the month Contest Starts 

 

March 17th St. Patrick’s Day Neighborhood 

Scavenger Hunt:  Be on the lookout for an email 

with detailed instructions!  First 36 participants will 

receive Goody Bags & Fun Kits! 

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT 

Maintenance Tip of the Month…. 

Keep your Garbage Disposal smelling nice!  To help try to rid the 

interior of any grease build-up or other material, toss a few ice 

cubes in the disposal and run it until they are chopped and 

gone.  You can also periodically take a lemon or orange peel and 

put it down the drain.  The oils and juices from the fruit will help 

clean the walls of the disposal and leave a fresh scent.   


